
Motion:
That the Animal Welfare Community Advisory Committee RECOMMEND that
a) the City create a new page on the website with information for the public about common
pests in buildings including rodents and about preventative control methods;
b) the City print information stickers for pest-prone areas of buildings such as cafeterias and
waste storage facilities to raise awareness of preventative control methods;
c) That the civic administration be requested to attach this report from the working group to the
Community and Protective Services Committee agenda.

Recommended design for information stickers:
- Based on the existing “toilets are not garbage cans sticker” design already printed by the city
- AWCAC can provide the raw design file to staff or make requested adjustments

Relevant existing pages on the City of London website do not mention building pests
https://london.ca/living-london/community-services/animal-pet-services/wildlife-city
https://london.ca/living-london/water-environment/trees/pest-diseases

AWCAC recommends that civic administration refer to the following pages from other
jurisdictions for suggestions of copy for the City of London website
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/public-notices-bylaws/bylaw-enforcement/property-stand
ards-keep/rodent-control/
https://www.regionofwaterloo.ca/en/living-here/pests.aspx#Rodents
https://www.hamilton.ca/home-neighbourhood/house-home/pest-control
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/environment/pesticides-pest-management/legislation-consul
tation/rodenticide-ban
https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/pest-control-tips/rats-mice.html
(referenced by the Middlesex London Health Unit here)


